
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                            
                                              
  

 

 

 

What another exciting week we've had! It's been great to see and hear all about the 

topics the children are learning. Acorn class made wormeries, sock puppets and learnt 

all about 'Superworm!' In Willow class, the children are delighted with their new book 

Leon and the Place Between and have written some excellent setting descriptions that 

are up on display - their handwriting is beautiful! Sycamore are enjoying the topic 

about the Tudors and are keen to share their learning with everyone as well as being 

excited for the trip to Temple Newsam. 

Enjoy the weekend! 
 

Celebration Winners

        

Attendance House Winners 

Community 

 

Don’t forget – KS2 have their visit to Temple Newsam on 

Thursday 25th as part of their Tudor topic. They will need 

with them:  

                                                                                              

 

 

 

House Point Winners 

Community 

Our attendance this week is: 82.9% 

The National Average is: 94.2%

 

 

Packed Lunch, Water Bottle, 

Waterproof coat/Jacket  

 

CLUBS HAVE STARTED 

WEDNESADAY: Multi Skills 

with Total Sports 3.15-4.15pm 

WEDNESDAY: SATS Club with 

Mrs Noble 3.30-4pm 

THURSDAY: Craft Club with 

Mrs Uttley 3.15-4.15pm 

FRIDAY: Football Club with 

Total Sports 3.15-4.15pm 

 



 

 

 

 

               

                 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Years have been working hard this week to 

apply their phonics to spell new words. We‘ve also 

had great fun creating a wormery by layering sand, 

soil and plants. Finally, we wrapped it in black paper. 

We can’t wait to see what our wiggly worms have 

been up to in a few days! 

 

KS1 have had a busy week! We have been writing 

letters from the perspective of Superworm and making 

Superworm sock puppets. Year 2 have also been 

learning how to count in fractions. They had a go at 

counting in halves and although they found this tricky at 

first – they persevered and were really proud of 

themselves when they completed Mrs Rotchell’s 

number line! 

 



 

 

 

Fantastic Fractions! 

This week Y3&4 children have been working hard in maths, placing 

fractions on a number line and finding equivalent fractions. We have a 

learnt a little fractions rhyme to help us!  

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

We have been working our socks off in Y56 this week!  We have honed our Arithmetic skills in 

Maths and tackled a wide range of reasoning problems too.  We've learned more about our solar 

system in Science and now know why the end of the Wars of the Roses led to the start of the 

Tudor dynasty and the formation of the red and white Tudor Rose - have a look at our beautiful 

versions of the rose on the KS2 staircase!  In English, we have immersed ourselves in the scary 

world of Tudor London in order to write in role as Tom Falconer.  He's the hero of our fabulous 

novel and is currently in great danger as he is being chased by a notorious highwayman - 

Gamaliel Ratsey - who really did exist in the 1500s! 

                          

 


